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The BWEA project has been expanded to include a further plant at Wynnum using the same
technology as those constructed for Sandgate, Oxley Creek and Wacol, all of which are now on

line and providing excellent water quality which will enhance the water quality of the Brisbane
River and Moreton Bay.
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